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A Message from Mrs Hewitt 
We have had a fabulous week celebrating the King’s coronation. Even forest school activities 
focused on making crowns. We had a mini- picnic on the field on Thursday and we all sang the 
National Anthem. Today’s assembly was a celebration of all the week’s activities and we sang 
modern day coronation songs.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 The Big Draw 

Thank you to Mrs Dwyer for organising the Big Draw activities on the playground each morning 
this week, and thank you to the parents and children who joined in. Some beautiful pieces of art 
were produced.  

Reminder that school is closed on Monday as an extra Bank holiday to celebrate the King’s 
coronation. I hope that you all have a wonderful Bank Holiday weekend. 
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We have been named as a Picture News Advocate School. We decided to work with Picture News as we 
wanted to develop our children’s understanding of the world in which they live. The resources are designed to 
expose children to current affairs, discover their interests and bring the world closer to their everyday lives. 
Picture News is now firmly at the heart of the work we do in our school! Each week, all children have a 

Picture News assembly - teachers often do follow up work with the children. After the assembly, the picture 
article is displayed on our ‘School World Map’ to remind children of the news article and where the news 

article took place! 

  

Cygnets   Aurora – really working hard with writing. Molly – being hardworking and friendly. 
Goslings Riley James C – working so hard. Jack B – always showing enthusiasm with everything.   
Caterpillars Alistair – enthusiastic art work when sculpting. Amelia A – working hard in maths even when she 
  finds it tricky. 
Dragonflies Jaxon – trying hard with reading and phonics. Joshua H – super listening skills.     
Owls    Harry W – having fantastic attitude and showing great enthusiasm in PE. Franky – super focus 
  and enthusiasm in Maths when solving multiplication problems.       
Hedgehogs   Harlow – amazing work in all lessons. Kyron – wonderful attitude and enthusiasm. 
Sharks             Olivia B – fantastic scary character description. Lilly-May G – excellent poster on photosynthesis.   
Dolphins          Freya B & Alana A – fantastic story writing this week.               
Jaguars           Lauren – amazing story writing. Joseph – excellent sculpture of a fact wire.             
Tigers      Ellianna S W – always working hard in lessons and making a wonderful wire face sculpture. 
  Vlad S – writing a wonderful story based on the king of the fishes and publishing it neatly.   
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